
 

PRIMARY BLOCK 

PARENT INFORMATION MORNING SESSION-SEMESTER 1 

2025-2026 

FS2 TO YEAR 4 

Dear Parent,                                                                                                    28th August 2025 

We are pleased to invite you to the Parent Information Morning Session (PIMS) for the 
Primary Block, scheduled for Wednesday,3rd  of September 2025, at 11:45 am in the school 
auditorium. 

This session is designed to provide key insights that will help the school and parents work 
together in harmony. During the session, we will highlight several key topics, including school 
rules, policies, attendance, and punctuality, as well as the importance of a strong Foundation 
for our students. We will also discuss leadership teams and various ways to collaborate, 
ensuring the overall development of our students. 

By attending this session, you will gain a deeper understanding of our approach, learn how to 
support your child’s learning journey best, and have the opportunity to ask questions and share 
your thoughts with us.  

Your presence at this meeting is highly valued, and we strongly encourage all parents to attend. 
Together, we can create a positive and enriching experience for your child.  

We look forward to seeing you there and working together for a successful year ahead.  

Best Regards, 
Shikha Dixit 
Supervisor -Primary Block 

 

Note:  

• Please use Gate No. 2 for entry and exit. 
• The Gate will open at 11:15 am for entry. 


